
 
MARCH 22, 2022 
 
Dancers, 
 
Sorry the reminder for Judy's Easy Rounds on Wednesday at 
Harold's Park is late.  It has been both an exciting and 
stressful day. Last week we cancelled due to the unexpected 
passing of caller Dave Magee. The playlist is attached and is 
the same as last week.  After this session, we have only two 
more to go.  So, let's get out and go dance.  See you at 
Harold's Park.    
 

Judy Barnhill, Cuer 
 

 
 


